
ISLAMIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Summer School Uniform Ordering, Requirements and Changing Time 

 

The Education Bureau announced on 5th May, 2020 that classes of all primary schools 

in Hong Kong will resume in phases gradually from 8th June, 2020. The ordering service 

provided by our school uniform supplier has been cancelled. Parents need to purchase 

the summer schools uniform from the supplier directly. The addresses of the suppliers 

are below: 

 

1. Address: Shop 47B, G/F, Fu Loy Shopping Arcade, 7 Ma Wang Road, Yuen Long  
  (Near Long Ping Station)  
 Working hours: 10:45a.m.–6:30p.m.(Monday to Saturday)  
  (Except for Holidays and Sunday)  
 Phone No.: 2426 0140  
 

  Shop 3021, 3/F, One Sky Mall, No.8, Tin Sau Road, Tin Shui Wai, N.T. 

  Working hours: 11:30a.m. – 6:45p.m. (Monday to Saturday) 

  (Except for Labour Holiday and Sunday) 

  Phone No.: 2122 9382 

  (Please note the One Sky Mall shopkeepers speak limited English so please bring  

  along someone who speaks Cantonese well) 

 

On 15th June, 2020 (Monday), all students MUST wear the summer school uniform. 

The uniform requirements are as follows:  

1. Boys’ school uniform: short sleeve white shirt (shirt must be tucked in) with school 

badge; green shorts or grey trousers, trouser legs should not be too wide or too tight; 

and pure black leather, flat heel shoes (student’s style; suede, patent-leather, 

exaggerated styles are not allowed) with pure white socks (no ankle socks). Only 

pure black leather belts are acceptable, no extreme styles are allowed.  

2. Boys’ school PE uniform: short sleeve PE T-shirt with school badge printed on it 

(shirt must be tucked in); blue shorts or blue trousers with 2 long straight yellow 

stripes on both sides; pure white sport shoes and pure white socks (no ankle socks).  

3. Girls’ school uniform: school dress with school badge; black leather flat heel shoes 

(student’s style; suede, patent-leather, exaggerated styles are not allowed) and white 

socks (no ankle socks). Grey jumpers only. If Muslims would like to wear trousers 

beneath the school dress, they must wear white school trousers. No other trousers 

are allowed. They can also wear a white school scarf (only the white school scarf, 

no others are allowed) and a grey jumper. For hygienic reasons, parents should 

purchase more than one scarf as a replacement. If non-Muslim girls would like to 

wear trousers beneath the school dress for religious reasons, they must also 

wear the white school trousers and inform the class teacher beforehand.  

4. Girls’ school PE uniform: short sleeve PE shirt with school badge printed on it (shirt 

must be tucked in). Blue shorts or blue trousers with 2 long straight yellow stripes on 

both sides; pure white sport shoes and pure white socks (no ankle socks).  

 

Please refer to notice No. 13 for regulations on appearance. Thanks for your kind 

attention.  

https://islamps.edu.hk/download/notice/201909041727084603282e.pdf

